## AMERICAN CIVIL LIBERTIES UNION

## OF MICHIGAN GREATER LANSING BRANCH

127 Bessemaur Drive East Lansing, Mich. July 6,1965

Dr. John A. Hannah, Pres. Michigan State University East Lansing, Mich.

Sir:

The American Civil Liberties Union of Michigan is concerned about the recent suspensions and denial of re-admission of a few students at Michigan State University. State and local ACLU officers would appreciate an opportunity to discuss the actions with University officials. I have talked briefly with Dr. Fuzak on the phone. He agreed that it would be best to wait until you returned to the campus so that such a meeting could be held with you and other administration members in your office.

We would appreciate an appointment for a late afternoon meeting during the coming week or at your earliest convenience.

Yours truly,

George L. Griffiths Chmn., Greater Lansing Branch

Copy: Roland O'Hare, Chmn., ACLU of Michian Ernest Mazey, Executive Director

882-6515

Copy sent to J. A. Fuzak 7-8-65

RECEIVED

JUL 8 1985

MICHIGAN STATE UNIVERSITY
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT